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23 Feb 2012 
 
Dear Editor 

We refer to the forum letter “Offer provisional licence for new property agents” 
by Mr Michael Choo (21 Feb 2012). 

2 We thank Mr Choo for his suggestion that CEA should consider a provisional 
licence scheme for new salespersons and to only obtain employer’s approval for 
their subsequent renewals. We will consider it together with other feedback received 
on this issue. 

 
 
Yeap Soon Teck 
Deputy Director (Licensing) 
Council for Estate Agencies 

 


